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Going abroad? 

Most vaccines take a 

while to work so fill in a 

travel questionnaire as 

soon as possible to 

ensure you are covered 

against the local dis-

eases. 

 

Accepting new  patients 

We are accepting new 

patients so if you know 

someone who needs a 

GP then ask  at  recep-

tion for the forms.  

Signing up is easy and 

can also be done 

online. 

If you have any  

comments or      

queries then please 

feel free to jot them 

down and place 

them in our        

comments box.  

 

 

The practice is now heavily involved 
in training the GPs and consultants 
of the future and we are pleased to 
welcome Dr Colbeck and Dr Ade-
jumo to the team. They will both be 
with us for at least six months. 

Welcome Dr Colbeck (FEMALE) 

and Dr Adejumo (MALE) 

WWW.GPBOLTON.CO.UK 

See the website for details or ask 
reception for a paper copy. 

 

We have revamped our website to make it more useful and 
user friendly.  We have a new web address too so please 
make sure to delete the old one. 
 
You can use the new website to:- 
 
Book a routine appointment 
Order your repeat prescriptions 
Update your address or telephone numbers 
Get the most up-to-date information on the practice 
Complete a travel questionnaire 
Subscribe to this newsletter 
Register as a patient at this practice (so let friends or family know) 

Telephone Consultations 
 
For a while the practice has been piloting with telephone consulta-
tions.  This is just like a normal appointment and is booked in the 
same way but instead of you coming to see us, we ring you.  
Many things can be dealt with this way.  If you think that your 
problem can be dealt with over the telephone then feel free to ask 
for one.  If you think your problem may need an examination then 
of course we can’t do this over the telephone so please book a 
normal appointment.  We don’t want to force the telephone on 
you,  it’s just an extra option, and may be convenient for those 
that find attending difficult due to work or family commitments. 


